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Putnam Meets with South Korean President
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. - Representative Adam H. Putnam (R-FL 12) today met with President H.E. Roh Moo Hyun to discuss the relationship between the United States and the Republic of South Korea.

 

Putnam, who serves as Chairman of the House Republican Policy Committee, the fifth highest post in the Republican Leadership, thanked President Roh for Korea's decision to allow imports of U.S. beef into the Pacific Rim nation.

 

"At a time when America faces the threat of global terrorism, it is important that we continue dialogues with our allies around the world," Putnam stated.  "The Republic of Korea is a valued trading partner and a key ally in a strategic part of the globe, and I welcome President Roh's dedication to advancing our common goals."

 

Chairman Putnam and President Roh also discussed a wide range of other international issues, including the stalled 6-way talks concerning North Korea's illicit nuclear weapons program, as well as their proliferation of missiles, and the potential challenges posed by a resurgent China to the region.

 

-30-
